
 
 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Date of Release: May 23, 2020 @ 8:00 AM 
 

 
Notice of Restricted Outdoor Burning in Rice County- 
LIFTED LIFTED LIFTED LIFTED LIFTED 
 

Effective immediately, we have been directed by our DNR Regional office to LIFT Burning 
Permit Restrictions in our counties in southeast MN.  We appreciate everyone’s cooperation. 
Remember to activate your permits before burning and make sure the conditions are safe to burn.  
 
 
 

 
CONTACTS: 
 

Jim Edgar, Minnesota DNR, (507) 696-5307 
 

Troy Dunn, Rice County Sheriff, (507) 332-6034 
 


